
Tim Lay Speaks at National and Texas
Conferences on Recent FCC, Court and Hill
Developments Impacting Local Governments.

November 22, 2019 | 

Tim Lay spoke on panels at the annual conferences of the National Association of Telecommunications Officers and

Advisors (NATOA) in Tampa, and the Texas Association of Telecommunications Officers and Advisors (TATOA) in Corpus

Christi.

The topic of the NATOA conference panel was “Franchise Fees and ROW Management: What’s Left After the FCC’s

New Rules?”  The topic of the TATOA panel was “Federal Update: FCC, Litigation, and Legislation Impacting Local

Governments and the Communications Industry.”
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